Staverton Neighbourhood Development Plan Working Group

Notes from meeting 19.00 Tuesday 26th January 2016 held at Staverton Village Hall.

Present: Karen Edwards, Tony Glover, Jay Holliday, Debra Scott, Ian Weaver.

Communication from Tom James, principal policy officer at DDC, discussed.

Confines Map redrawn as recommended. To be presented to PC for approval.

Questionnaire comments:

Reference to Daventry Local Plan to be changed to WNJCS policy.

Remove Q.2. as it duplicates Q.3.

Add 2029 note to Q.3.

Also, explain that zero new houses option not allowed.

Change Q.3. 'village boundary' to 'village confines'.

Q8, Q9, Q10. Re-arrange answers to take up less space.

Remove Q11. as it duplicates Q12.

Remove Q.12 at this point in time. We have been advised that this is not a legal requirement so will be dealt with latter in the plan process.

Q.21. Re-arrange answer to take up less space.

Edit the www.gov.uk link to ensure correct website pages displayed.

Add a note that further comments can be submitted on a separate sheet.

Jay and Tony reported on a meeting with Badby NDP group yesterday.

A large number of items were discussed and all parties felt that the event was most productive. A receipt for £15.80 will be submitted for payment under 'liaison and research' heading. Another meeting will be arranged in the near future.

Karen & Tony to liase regarding finalising the Consultation Event presentation. The final draft to be distributed to the group for comments.

Copy of Village Hall invoice to be passed to Anna for the records.

It was agreed that a register of interests be complied and published in line with transparency procedures.

Debs has kindly offered to combine our planning sheet with the DDC version.

The material for printing needs to be ready to go by the next meeting.

Can all members bring a list of preferred delivery contacts to the next meeting.

The meeting ended at 21.00.

The next meeting is at 19.00 on Tuesday 9th February at the village hall.